
  

 

 

October 19, 2023 

 

This notice is being sent to you as an investor in the 

SSGA SPDR ETFs Europe I plc (the “Fund”) 

 

 

 

Dear Investor,

Fund Closures - SSGA SPDRS ETFs Europe I PLC (the “Company”) 

Funds in scope (the “Funds”) ISIN NAV Rate NAV Date 

SPDR Bloomberg SASB Euro 
Corporate ESG UCITS ETF  

IE00BLF7VW10   26.5050 12th Oct ‘23 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that further to the shareholder notice dated 11 September 2023, the 

Company confirms that the shares of the Funds were redeemed on 12 October 2023 and 

the resulting cash proceeds will be paid on or around 20 October 2023 at the rates set in 

the above table.  

The Company has requested the cancellation of the listings of the Funds. This was effective 

as of close of business on 11 October 2023, which was the last trading date for the Funds. 

Investors in the Funds are advised to consult their tax advisers regarding the effect of, if 

any, the termination in light of their individual circumstances. Should you have any queries, 

please contact the SPDR ETF Sales and Support team at spdrseurope@ssga.com or 

contact your local SPDR ETF representative. 
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